


 
 
 
 
 
We have enjoyed a wonderful Back to School: All Are Welcome Week focusing on 
reconnecting, building school-wide, grade, and class community, aligning school-wide 
expectations and routines, and establishing excitement for the school year.  
 
This morning, we gathered in the gym for an end of the week Celebration Assembly where 
students were surprised by some special guest visitors, enjoyed highlights from the week, 
and sang a Positive Affirmation song as a school.  Throughout the week, students rotated 
through 8 stations learning a school wide song, exploring a Story Walk, creating a 
personalized handprint for our All Our Welcome Tree Mural, designing a Flag representing 
students’ home culture, learning about the Brain and Emotion connections, solving 
Conflict using “Talk/Walk/Squawk” Approach, reviewing Playground Rules and 
Expectations and having FUN! 
 
Thank you to our fabulous PAC for providing all students with a slice of Pizza and Juice Box 
for lunch today!  
 
We are full school with nearly 600 students attending. Classes are now set. Your child was 
told who their teacher will be for the year and the afternoon with their class and their buddy 
class completed a fun **activity together. Teachers will be emailing families to introduce 
themselves and share about their class. 
 
Fridays will be “show your love” for Promontory by wearing either the school colours of 
Purple/Black or Promontory Gear Spirit Wear. Order information for Promontory Gear is 
expected to be out soon, please stay tuned. 
 
We are looking forward to fantastic school year together! 
~Ms. Kass 

 

 

Warning Bell: 8:20am 
Start: 8:25am 
Recess: 10:25 – 10:40am 
Lunch(eating): 12:20-12:35pm 
Lunch: 12:35-1:05pm 

BELL SCHEDULE 



 

 
 
Accessible Parking Spots 
There are 2 marked areas for families with disabilities.  
Please DO NOT block the stalls. 
 
Staff Parking  
Unfortunately, due to the size of our school, there are not enough parking stalls for 
staff. Staff require all parking stalls, and some will double angle park.  The school has a 
record system of all staff vehicles for quick contact to have staff move their vehicle 
when it is blocked by another. 
 
 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
Kindergarten - $60 // Gr. 1-4 - $45  // 

Gr.5 - $50 
 
*Please refer to the email that was sent 
to you from our school board office. This 
year we are aiming to streamline supplies 
& field trip payments online using SD33 
Quick Pay. These amounts will be added 
to your child/rens accounts around the 
3rd week of September. 

REPORTING AN 
ABSENCE/LATE 

 
Reporting your child absent is now 
done through the School Messenger 
app. You can find instructions on how 
to download/use the app, HERE. 
 

 

https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/MyAccount/Main.aspx
https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/MyAccount/Main.aspx
https://www.sd33.bc.ca/safe-arrival

